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Join us for a presentation on
Waltham Social Skills Groups

Date:

Tuesday, December 14, 2010

Location:
Waltham High School, Room 118 




Lexington Street

Time:

7:00 – 8:30 pm

Speakers: 
Julie Czyzewski, MS, CCC-SLP




Christine Sicuso, MS Ed., Ed.S, BCBA

Many students with special needs have difficulties learning social skills that neurotypical children do not. These students often require direct introduction in this area. Social Thinking® 
is a curriculum developed by Michelle Garcia Winner to help students develop their social skills. The Waltham Public Schools recently began implementing three after school social skills groups. Please join us to hear more information about these groups, who would benefit from them, and how the Waltham Public Schools is incorporating Social Thinking and other social supports. General and Special Educators, and school staff are encouraged to attend. 

 “If we teach today as we taught yesterday, 
we rob our children of tomorrow.”

~John Dewey

There will be no childcare available for this meeting. 
Refreshments will be served.
For more information and updates, please visit our website www.walthampac.org
